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The supervisors of the Oconee River Soil and Water Conservation District 
met a total of 10 times in regular session during the fiscal year.  David 
Jackson and Dewey Johnson split the year as Chairman, Bernard Garrett 
served as Vice-Chair, and Janice Marable served as Treasurer.  Ray Rozier 
and Doug Garrison were sworn in as new supervisors.  
 
The District held their Annual Affiliate Member Meeting on September 20, 
2012 at the Oconee County Civic Center in Watkinsville, GA.  A catered 
meal was served and approximately 85 people were in attendance.  Robert 
Amos was awarded Conservationist of the Year. 
 
The District ratified 155 erosion sedimentation and pollution control plans.  
 
The District sponsored 5 students to the Natural Resources Conservation 
Workshop in Tifton Georgia.  
 
 
The District ordered and distributed Soil Stewardship material to local 
schools and libraries.  
 
The District sponsored a poster and photo contest.  
 
 
 
The District submitted 1 application for Partners for Fish and Wildlife 
Projects. 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 
Assisting the District In 2012-2013 

 
Robert Amos – Regional Representative  

State Soil and Water Conservation Commission 
 

Andrew Dyar– Resource Specialist  
State Soil and Water Conservation Commission 

 
Gail Hull – Administrative Assistant  

State Soil and Water Conservation Commission 
 

Wyukia Coleman – District Office Coordinator 
Oconee River SWCD 

 
Carol Boss – District Conservationist 

Natural Resources Conservation Service 
 

Glenn Head – Soil Conservationist 
Natural Resources Conservation Service 

 
Jimmy Mock – ASCII Employee 

Natural Resources Conservation Service 
 

TJ O’Neal – Soil Conservation Technician 
Natural Resources Conservation Service 

 
Jose Pagan – District Conservationist 

Natural Resources Conservation Service 
 

Gerald Grace – Soil Conservationist 
Natural Resources Conservation Service 

 
Clarence Trent – ASCII Employee 

Natural Resources Conservation Service 



Jimmie Harris- Area 2 Plan Reviewer 
Natural Resources Conservation Service 

 
Tim Savelle – RC&D Coordinator 

Oconee River RC&D Council 
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